
 

Culture Path Policy for Non-Registered Friends and Family 

We are very happy to see friends and family at all the public events that are held throughout the tour. In this regard, 

certain policies are in place in consideration of the preparation of the tour arrangements and regulations that are 

mandated by insurance. These policies may be further expanded by the tour committee and the director of the 

ensemble.  

Concerts 

We look forward to seeing all friends and families at all the concerts that are open to the public. If tickets are required, 

Culture Path can help you with ticket information.  

Accommodation 

If the tour committee and director approve, hotel locations can be given out in advance of the tour and non-registered 

friends and family can make their own booking subject to availability.  

Bussing  

Non-registered friends and family cannot ride on the group designated buses. This is primarily due to insurance 

regulations including the need to submit a name list of registered participants to the bus company.  

Meals  

Meals are arranged under a group reservation for the registered participants. Restaurants need to plan their groceries 

and staffing in advance when dealing with large group bookings. If the restaurant remains open to the public and subject 

to the approval of the ensemble tour committee, people can inquire with restaurants about making their own 

reservations and would order and pay for their meal separate from the group booking.  

Sightseeing and shopping excursions 

Non-registered guests can make their own arrangements to purchase tickets to attractions that are open to the public. 

Reminder that students must stay with their chaperone group unless they have permission from the director in advance 

of the tour.  

Private events, receptions, ceilidhs, etc 

Primarily for insurance reasons, non-registered participants cannot attend private events. At the discretion of the tour 

committee and director, some events may be ticketed and will require your registration and payment in advance.  

We hope that this information will help you make arrangements to get the most out of your holiday excursion and enjoy 

the exciting experiences on your child’s tour.  

Sincerely,  

 

John Crozman 

President 

Culture Path Ltd 


